
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Nicole Morris, Deputy City Recorder 

DATE:    July 14, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Approval of the Work Session and Regular Meeting Minutes of June 23, 2025 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff respectfully recommends the Council adopt the attached minutes. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-City Council Work Session Meeting Minutes of June 23, 2025 

-City Council Regular Meeting Minutes of June 23, 2025 


